
April 1st, 2020 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Local One is in agreement with the New York City Dept. of Buildings in relation to the status of 

modernization and repair jobs. We recommend that all Mechanics on the jobs have a copy of this 

communication from the D.O.B in their possession. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to 

call. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Stay Interested, Involved and Informed, 

Lenny 

 


